
      21D Lindfield Gardens 

      London 

      NW3 6PX 

 

      12 November 2017 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

Intended works to Tress in a Conservation area, your ref 2017/6298/T 

 

I refer to your letter of 9 November.  

 

I object to felling the ash tree in the rear garden. I know of no reason why the tree 

should be cut down. It seems in healthy condition and no one has informed me of any 

damage that is being caused by the roots. I have asked the freeholder if the tree can be 

pollarded as the branches come very close to my windows in high winds. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mark Webb 

 


